Newsletter – 17th January 2020

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830



This week it was reported by the NHS that tooth decay causes more than 25,000 hospital visits for five to nine-year-olds and that twice as many primary school children are hospitalised for rotten teeth as for tonsillitis. Next week we will be doing some group time work with the children on tooth brushing (which all children should be helped to do at least twice a day). For individual advice about your child's teeth, please make sure you take them to the dentist every six months. Poor oral health and habits from an early age can have a negative impact later in life, including many aspects of general health.

Disabled Parking Bay

There is a parking bay in the staff car park which can only be used by blue badge holders. Please do not use it when dropping off/collecting your child.



Grapes

If we are giving children grapes or cherry tomatoes, we always cut them in half (lengthways for grapes), and we advise you to do the same at home to avoid choking.

Outdoor Clothing

We are using our voluntary school funds to buy some more outdoor waterproof coats and trousers. Thank you to those who have contributed to this (money box in the porch, suggested weekly amount £1).

Using these spare coats at nursery allows children's own coats to remain dry (and clean!), ready for their journey home.



Diary Dates

February

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February (Spring Half Term)

April

Thursday 2nd April (Last day of Spring Term)

Monday 20th April: Re-open for Summer Term

Friday Lunch Club

We are now offering a lunch club on a Friday for N2 children who access a morning place only. This means the morning session will be extended until 12:45pm. Children will need to bring the savoury element of their lunch (eg a sandwich, wrap, soup in a flask), and we will provide the fruit, yoghurt, muffin etc and drinks. Eating with their peers is a good preparation for school in September. The charge for this session is £6 per week, paid through Parentpay. If you are interested in this, please book through the office.